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14
th

 December 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

In the interests of everyone within the  Drumnamoe School Community, the school is going to move 

to Remote Learning from Monday 20
th

 December.  There will be activities, stories etc. posted on 

Homeroom for the children to enjoy on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday of next week.  The decision 

has been made due to the rising numbers of Covid within our school community and beyond, and to 

ensure that we all get to enjoy a happy family Christmas with our loved ones.  The last day of school 

will therefore be Friday 17
th

 December, when we will have a Christmas Party for the children. Thank 

you so much for all the support you have shown so far this year. The children are doing so well and 

have made the first term fly in. How have we been here for four months already???  

 

The Christmas production will be posted on our Website on Thursday/ Friday. We hope that you will 

enjoy it ,  as the children have been working so hard for the past few weeks . 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family the very best for Christmas and the 

New Year.  Let’s hope that 2022 brings us all some sort of normality.  

We look forward to welcoming you all back on 6
th

 January 2022 .  

 

Take care and God Bless. 

 

 

Fiona Mc Donald and all the staff of Drumnamoe. 

 

PS Thank you so much for your generosity for PIPS, which raised a tremendous £200.00 , and  for 

Trocaire, which raised a fantastic  £242.00. We will select appropriate Trocaire gifts very soon  and 

let you know what we have purchased . We are so grateful to you all to be able to help these two 

amazing charities .  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


